To whom it may concern ..

I write once again to express my concern regarding the Proposed Demolition of the Arthur Conan Doyle
Temple in Rochester Square.

My concern, is that it was built by donations of the poor in a time when poor meant " poor " .... Sir Arthur
Conan Doyle was a man recognized and Knighted for his gifts to Humanity. Surely this building can be
preserved and turned into a profit making business that incorporates the historical tribute to the name of
Arthur Conan Doyle who was to say the least, a Pioneer of the time.

Regards,




From: Lisa Smirk

Sent: 22 August 2017 13:09
To: Planning
Subject: Quote 2016/7088/P

Appeal against demolition of Arthur Conan Doyle's sacred site.

Sent from my iPad



